
We are proud to announce the launch of our brand-new website:  fetalgrowthrestrict ion.com! This
platform is dedicated to everyone interested in early-onset fetal  growth restrict ion,  both patients

and professionals.  I t  is non-commercial  & free for al l .  

The website is primari ly in English,  but thanks to our plugins,  i t  is also accessible in Danish,
Dutch, and French, with Polish (or any other high-demand language) coming soon. Special  thanks

to our native speakers for reviewing the translations.  

We are incredibly grateful  for the advice on form and content from the patient organizations
Care4Neo (Si lvia Obermann) and Hellpstichting (Kim Vandenauweele).  The patient page includes

written explanations,  FAQs, and animations.
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May this new year be the start  were we wil l  f ind discovery,  col laboration,  and
success, working together and make meaningful  contributions,  

al l  for the l i t t le ones!

WEBSITE IS LIVE !!
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A heartfelt  welcome to Poland! We are very excited
to collaborate with Poland and look forward to

working together across the different Polish centers!

 
“Fetal  growth restrict ion has intr igued me for a long t ime. In my daily

work I  try to minimize the adverse outcomes and improve patient
experiences. I  f ind part icipation in international tr ials very

rewarding! I  am very happy to contribute to the SAVE FGR study and
involve Polish centers.  With this evidence we can optimize the

technical  evaluation of the pregnancy to ensure optimal outcomes for
the mother and the child”.  

While we continue preparing for the study in Belgium, Denmark,  and
Poland, we aim to start  recruit ing in the Netherlands in a couple of

months.  We are excited to begin this next phase and look forward to
making signif icant progress in the coming weeks!

Introducing Anna Scholz  Professor
of Obstetrics & Gynecology
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